
The following information was provided to the ISSC on January 12, 2017 by 

the New York State Department of Environmental Control.  

 

A shellfish recall has been initiated for all shellfish distributed by Deep Sea 

Seafood Inc and/or Daily Wholesale Inc for the period January 1, 2017 

through the present, January 11, 2017.  Neither firm is a certified shellfish 

dealer and considered an unapproved source. The product was distributed in 

New York, Virginia, Massachusetts and Florida.  These States have been 

notified of the receiving dealers in their respective States. 
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